
Good Morning, 
 
I would like to provide feedback about the proposal to change Birch Trail from a hike only to a multi-use 
trail to include biking. I am on the board of Friends of the Blufflands and spend a lot of time on Zoerb 
Prairie doing restoration work. While there in May and June and near the Birch Trail, I asked 8 hikers 
what they thought of the proposed change. Seven were opposed, one said it did not matter one way or 
the other. 
 
I am also opposed to the change. 
 
Jon Rigden 

 


